
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
Re: Irving House Major Works – Right of access 
 
I am writing to provide you with an update on the planned major works at Irving House. 
 
We were informed some time ago that we do not have right of access to the basement, therefore we 
are not able to proceed with the planned works until the matter is resolved. 
 
The council’s corporate property team are dealing with this, and they are hoping to have a resolution 
by early 2025. 
 
We know this will be very disappointing news to you and we had hoped to have a resolution earlier. 
 
I will write to you again when I have an update. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Lindsay Jenkins 
Resident Advocate 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SENT BY EMAIL 

Lindsay Jenkins, Resident Advocate 
Westminster City Council 
64 Victoria Street 
London 
SW1E 6QP 
 
Reference: Z105 
 
 
Date: 4th December 2024 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


